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Webinar Invitation 
Overview of the H-1B Electronic Registration Process:  

A Webinar for Attorneys and Representatives  
Tuesday, Feb. 11 

2 – 3:30 p.m. Eastern 
  
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services invites attorneys and representatives to participate in a 
webinar on Tuesday, Feb. 11, from 2 to 3:30 p.m. Eastern.  
 
During this webinar, USCIS representatives will provide an instructional overview of the new H-1B 
electronic registration process in myUSCIS for attorneys and representatives. Another webinar 
specifically tailored for registrants will be held on Thursday, Feb. 6. 
 
On Jan. 9, USCIS published a Federal Register notice to formally announce the implementation of 
the H-1B electronic registration process for fiscal year 2021 H-1B cap-subject petitions.  
 
H-1B cap-subject petitioners, including those eligible for the advanced degree exemption, are 
required to first register prospective beneficiaries electronically with USCIS and pay the associated 
H-1B registration fee in order to enter the beneficiaries into the selection process for filing an H-1B 
cap-subject petition for FY 2021. 
 
We are hosting this webinar to allow users to familiarize themselves with the new electronic 
registration process. 
 
To Register: 

1. Visit our webinar registration page. 
2. Enter your email address and select “Submit.” 
3. Select “Subscriber Preferences.” 
4. Select the “Event Registration” tab. 
5. Complete the questions and select “Submit.” 

 
Once we process your registration for the webinar, you will receive a confirmation email with 
additional details.  
 
If you have any questions, or if you have not received a confirmation email within two business 
days, please email us at public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov. 
 
To request a disability accommodation to participate in this engagement, email us at 
public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov by Feb. 7.  
 

https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2020/01/09/2020-00182/registration-requirement-for-petitioners-seeking-to-file-h-1b-petitions-on-behalf-of-cap-subject
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USDHSCISINVITE/subscriber/new?topic_id=USDHSCISINVITE_381
mailto:public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov
mailto:public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov
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Note to media: This webinar is not for press purposes. Please contact the USCIS Press Office at 
202-272-1200 for any media inquiries. 
 

We look forward to your participation! 


